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Comments: Regarding allowing electric bicycles on your trails, if any other bicycle is allowed, any electric bicycle

should also be allowed, regardless of their class.  Not everyone can afford to get different classes of bicycles.

The electric bicycles with throttles only offer more assistance to those with less strength and stamina, allowing

them to also enjoy time in our forests, without getting in the way of other riders.  The increase in electric bicycles

is very similar to the time when snowboarding was new to traditional ski slopes.  Now, they out number skiers.

Electronic bicycles offer no footprint greater than that of non-motorized bicycles.  They are not loud, they are

roughly the same size, and they go no faster than many non-motorized bicycle.  My hope is that I can take my

family to any bike trail and be accepted the same as any other bicyclist.  Although we don't have the physical

stamina of many younger cyclists, we still should be able to enjoy the beautiful outdoors the same as others,

without having to modify our already expensive bicycles that won't cause any ill affects to anybody around us.

Thank you I for your consideration.  


